
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:29 AM 

To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: USDN annual conference invitation 

  

Hi Lisa and Steve, this is a follow-up email to let you know that I did in fact attend the Urban 

Sustainability Directors Network annual conference in Minneapolis.  I traveled to Minneapolis on 

October 20 and returned to Chicago on October 23.  My conference registration fee, my airfare, my hotel 

cost and my meals on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday were covered by USDN. 

  

Thank you 

Jared 

  

  

Jared Policicchio (he/him) 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer 

Deputy Commissioner 

Department of Environment 

Desk: 312-744-3303 

Mobile: 312-718-7769 

 


